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Rethabile likes walking 
with his dog when he goes 

to the shops or for 
exercise. His parents did 
not like it because they 

noticed that the dog was 
dangerous. 
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He does not like being 
away from his dog for a 

long time. Every day 
before he bathes, he 
bathes the dog first. 
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Picture 3 
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One day when Rethabile 
was walking with his dog 

to a training session, it 
broke loose and bit Ati. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

6 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Picture 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

When Rethabile's parents 
noticed that he was gone 
for a long time, they went 
to look for him to ensure 

he was safe. 
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Mr Jabu and Miss Nomsa 
took Ati to the clinic. The 

Doctor checked Ati. 
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Picture 6 
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"The dog only scratched 
himself", said the doctor, 

giving him medication. 
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Picture 7 
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Mr Jabu and Miss Nomsa, 
Rethabile's parents, 

became friends with Ati’s 
parents. 
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One day Rethabile and 
Ati’s parents went to a 

restaurant to have lunch 
together. 
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Picture 9 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
17 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rethabile and Ati ate ice 
cream and they were 

happy. 
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